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We are following the recommendation of the CDC and canceling all 

indoor church worship services, meetings and church events until 

further notice. Weôll reevaluate the situation on how to move forward 

when itôs deemed safe to do so. Thank you for your understanding. 

 
 
 
 
Below you will find 
a ZOOM Worship Service Link for every Sun-
day until April 25th. 
 

This weekôs service will begin at 9:30 AM 
Sunday morning. You do not have to sign up 
for Zoom to participate; you just need internet 
access via computer, tablet or smart phone. 
 

To join our Zoom Worship after 9:15 AM Sun-
day: 
 

1. Go to Zoom.us 
2. Click ñJoin a meetingò near top 
3. Enter meeting ID 841 2786 7563 and 
click ñjoin.ò  Password CCK if needed. 

4. Click ñLeave Meetingò when finished 

If youôd like to call in the 
phone number is 1-646-
558-8656. Youôll be asked 
to enter  "meeting ID" 
which is 841 2786 7563. 

Make sure you have 
ñunlimited long distanceò service on your 
telephone plan as this is not a toll-free phone 
number! 

Note:  Press *6 to mute/unmute yourself 
while attending the virtual service. 

Please join us for worship! 

Rev. Ed will be on vacation Friday, 

April 16 to Saturday, April 24th.  Rev. 

Jim Anderson will lead the service on 

April 18th. 

Please note there will be a different Zoom 

worship ID number on Sunday, April 18th. 

 
 
 
 

Dear Church, 
 
As we begin our Outdoor Worship Services in May, I ask for your 
prayers.  Last summer and early fall, we had great weather at each 
service. 
 

This year we are starting the services earlier in the year.  Of course, 
if it is raining, we will fall back and simply go to our Zoom worship 
platform. 
 

The Worship Services will be on a rotating basis (one week at each 
church: Christ Church, then Goodwins Mills, then W. Kennebunk), 
all services will be at 9:30.  I hope each week, you come to join us 
at each church (it is worth your travel).  I am excited to once again 
gather together in this way.  We will take every precaution to re-
duce health risks for our parishioners.  Even if you are vaccinated 
we ask that you wear a mask, and socially distance for your 
safety.  May these services allow us to experience God in new and 
exciting ways.  May they be wonderful opportunities to worship, 
praise, and have fellowship. 
 

I wish you blessings and deep peace in your spirit. 
 
Rev. Ed 

 

Outdoor worship to 
resume May 2nd  
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When we have outdoor services 
please remember to wear your 
mask properly. 
 
 

¶ Wearing it below your nose defeats 
the purpose because the virus enters 
through and lives in the nasal pas-
sages. 

¶ It also defeats the purpose if you re-
move or pull down the mask to 
speak to your neighbor.  The virus 
becomes airborne when you speak so 
speaking at close quarters is how the 
virus spreads. 

¶ Wearing your mask over your nose 
and mouth at all times is how you 
show love to your neighbor and keep 
us all safe. 

Church Office Hours: 

Tues. April 20 9:00 - 1:00 office 
2:00-3:00 Remote 

Wed. April 21 9:00 - 1:00 office 
2:00-3:00 Remote 

Fri. April 23 Working remotely 

Kristopher Clappð6  Dick Grahamð20 

Rebekah Michaelsð14   Jessie Olinð22 

Janet Smallð14   Liz Roperð24 

Renee Arbisið17   Abbi Davisð25


